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The, Azusa High Classes of 1959-70 donated $600 to repaint the
Aztec Drum. The tradition of the drum dates back to 1962. Pic-
tured are Class of 1954 members Shirley Linn and Ray Sewell
along with Class of 1965 member Sherry Benshoof presenting the
check to Assistant Principal Mike Larson and Principal John Steven

~ Coke.

Alumni helping Aztecs

Members of Azusa High's Classes of
1959-1970 are starting the new year off
right.

The alumni donated $600 to repaint - / /f‘
the Aztec Drum, used for years in Aztec % l—) ER ]‘Ql LD / / o ?
ceremonies on campus. !

The planned renovation should total
$2,000 and inodlude buying new parts
and repainting.

Visiting their alma mater to make the
check presentation were Shirley Linn
and Ray Sewell, Class-of 1964 and Sherry
Benshoof, Class of 1965, Principal John
Steven Coke and Mike Larson, assistant
principal.

Former Aztecs maintain strong ties to
the high school, especially after the 50th
anniversary celebrdtions last year.

For more information, call (626)
815-3422.



